

## OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR SPRINGFIELD

OTTO KERNER
GOVERNOR

April 30, 1964

The Religious of the Institute of the Blessed Virgin Mary Loretto Convent Wheaton, Illinois

Dear Friends:

I want to take this opportunity to congratulate you on the occasion of the dedication of the Mary Ward House of Studies, Sunday Aternoon.

I regre. that previous commitments prevent me from joining you for this memorable event. I look forward to visiting with at a future date.

In behalf of the people of Illinois, I want to congratulate you on your past service to the community and extend best wishes for continued progress.

Sincerely.

Governor